
To: Assoc. Prof. Jonathan Vacher 

To: Dr. Andrew Meso 

Date: 24 July 2024 

Re: Outcome of your application to the King’s College London - Université Paris Cité joint 

research call 

Thank you for submitting an application to the King’s College London – Université Paris Cité joint research 

call.  We are pleased to inform you that your proposal was approved for funding by the reviewers and the 

joint selection committee of Université Paris Cité and King’s College London. 

The total funding confirmed for your project is as per the combined amounts below. Funding will be 

provided by Université Paris Cité (€10 750) and King’s College London (£12 100) to their respective 

academics and should be spent by 30 June 2025 for King’s and UPCité. 

You will be required to submit a report at the end of the project that should summarize the project results 

and outline the next steps envisaged to further the cooperation. The report should be submitted to both 

Université Paris Cité and King’s College London. At the end of the grant period, any unspent funds will be 

recouped. 

Please note that Université Paris Cité will be closed until August 18
th

. Therefore, the funds will be installed 

after that date, until early October at the latest. 

Please confirm that you are happy to accept this offer to globalengagement@kcl.ac.uk. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact: 

Université Paris Cité internationalisation.iro@u-paris.fr 

King's College London globalengagement@kcl.ac.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

Professor Antoine Kouchner Professor Funmi Olonisakin 

Vice-President International Relations Vice-President, International, 

Engagement and Service. 

Université Paris Cité King’s College London 
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